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AGENDA 

MT EC MEETING, SEPTEMBER, 2020 

Mendham Township Environmental Commission 

On-line, Zoom Meeting, 7pm September 21, 2020 

Members: Chair: Martin Slayne, Brian Boden, Mary Calabro, Janet DeMateo, John Mallon, Sue 

Schmerler, Heather Tobarz, Morse Wilkenfeld 

Student Members (transitioning out): Ethan Posner, Lauren Shrem, Amelia Smith 

Township Committee Representative: Amalia Duarte 

 

1. Welcome & Agenda Overview 

 

2. News 

- student reps update; EC membership 

 

3. Adopt Minutes from June 15 Meeting & Follow-Up Actions 

 

4. Open Space, Trails & Maintenance 

- signage replacement priorities and planning (Brian) 

- Mosle Preserve trails (John); Buck Hill open space/ wildlife area opportunity 

- Buttermilk Falls update; Trash cans at parks 

- optimizing relationship with DPW; easements 

 

5. Planning & Building 

- Planning Board update, feedback on recommendation on Princeton Hydro report (Janet) 

- resident notifications; Pitney park project update (Martin) 

  

6. Water Quality & Management 

- storm water management (outcome of ANJEC update, Sept 9) 

- well water-testing (Mary) 

 

7. Waste & Recycling 

- update/ feedback for MT, from RTS recycling webinar hosted by MT Library (July 14) 

 

8. Flora & Fauna (invasive species, protected species, activities for awareness) 

- feedback from ‘Birding in Mendham’ with Chris Neff, NJ Audubon webinar (July 16). 

- Wildlife Comm updates, hunting season considerations (John) 

 

9. Partnerships & Opportunities (funding, collaboration, scouts, ANJEC, etc.) 

 

10. Future Events & Any Other Business 

 

11. Open to the Public 

 

The Next EC meeting will be October 19, 2020 
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STATEMENT OF ADEQUATE NOTICE 
Adequate Notice of this meeting of the Environmental Commission of the Township of Mendham was given as 
required by the Open Public Meetings Act as follows: Notice was given to the Observer Tribune and Daily Record on 
January 10, 2020. Notice was posted on the bulletin board in the township offices and notice was filed with the 
Township Clerk. 


